
 
 
 
 
Dear customers, 
 
We have been informed by the Cyprus Stock Exchange that, due to the modernization and upgrade of its systems, 
trading on the XNET platform will not be available from 18:00 on Friday 28/01/2022 and for the rest of the day. 
Therefore orders placed on XNET during the period when the service will not be available will not be transmitted on 
the relevant stock exchanges. 
 
According to the Cyprus Stock Exchange, trading on the XNET platform could be resumed within the day. In this case 
you will receive an email from CISCO. 
 
It is also pointed out that any orders concerning this service registered before 18:00 on Friday 28/01/2022 will 
remain in force, with the possibility of them being executed, but no option will be offered for their 
conversion/cancellation during the period that the service will not be available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Cyprus Investment and Securities Corporation Ltd 


